
Parent Advisory Committee to the Superintendent (PACS): Key Communications  

Feb. 27, 2020 

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Jami Pitman and Samantha Dang are co-chairs: 

¶ We are here to learn, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. Please take information 

back to each of your schools to share.  

¶ Please work with your principal to arrange for a parent substitute to attend PACS if you are unable to 

attend.  

 

Welcome and Introductions 

¶ The group met on the school bus, ready to travel to Alderwood and Parkview. 

 

Superintendent’s Updates, Questions and Answers 

 

¶ Dr. Baker shared gratitude and celebration that our two replacement levies on the 


